
Queen  Margaret  University
LGBT+ Staff Network
I joined QMU last year, but was disappointed that there was no
LGBT+  Staff  Network.  I  learned  that  the  previous  network
fizzled  out  several  years  ago,  but  after  speaking  with
colleagues, we decided to revive it.

We have around 10 members, including one person who is not
queer themselves, but is the parent of a queer person. We’ve
only  met  once  in  person,  but  have  been  holding  monthly
lunchtime videocalls since March.

We’ve now got an email address- LGBTStaff@qmu.ac.uk, Twitter
@QMULGBTStaff and an Instagram @QMULGBTStaff of which you are
most welcome to follow/contact us through, though these are
very bare-bones at the moment. We are working on getting a
rainbow logo and webpage set up.

Looking forward to meeting you at some point in the future!

 

Kitty Flynn
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Co-Chair

QMU LGBT+ Staff Network


